
ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ADVOCATES
25.08.2014 14:07

Dear advocates

Embassy of the Republic of Poland  in the Republic of
Armenia needs information about the advocates fluent in
Polish for providing  the  Polish citizens and legal entities
with legal assistance and for representing the lաtter’s
rights  in the Courts and  other bodies of the Ra.

We ask the advocates fluent in Polish to send  e-mails
info@advocates.am  till  03/09/2014  with your CV 
attached .

P.S. The information presented by you will be transferred
to the Embassy of the Republic of Poland.
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